
 
 

 

 

 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

PUSA ROAD CAMPUS 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

Kindly note that the PTM scheduled on 29.12.22 has been postponed due to administrative reasons. It will be re-

scheduled in the month of January 2023. 

 

The result of Term III for Class I & II  and Term II Subject Enrichment Activities for Class III will also be given then 

only. 

 

Details of the same will be shared shortly.  

 

Wishing you all a very Happy and Prosperous New Year !  

 

Regards 
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